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Updating ArcAlert Preferences 

Through the Parent Portal 
 

After signing into your Parent Portal, go to the Communication menu and select Manage Alerts. 
 

Once on this page, you can check or uncheck which communications you would like to receive from your 

school. This page saves automatically. 
 


